Bridgelea Primary School

Special Support School
Bridgelea Road Plymouth Grove West
Withington Longsight
Manchester Manchester
M20 3FB M13 0AQ

20 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carers,

Autumn Half Term Holiday Travel Plans

School closes on Friday 23" October for Autumn Half Term.

It has been a successful 8 weeks back in school for us and the children have shown how amazing they
are by following our Covid Safe rules and observing each others’ rights to be safe and learn.

As school reopens to children on the 4™ November 2020, it is vitally important that we maintain your
support in adhering to social distancing and hygiene guidance to keep the virus at bay within our
school and local community.

Please note that on return from a holiday to a ‘non-bridge’ country, you must observe the
government requirement to quarantine/self-isolate for 14 days during which time, your children
will not be allowed to attend school. For more information about which countries are exempt,
please go to the following government webpage:

https://www.qov.uk/quidance/coronavirus-covid-19-countries-and-territories-exempt-from-advice-
against-all-but-essential-international-travel

If this is the case, could you please contact school on 0161 272 8716 before we finish on Friday to
let us know where you are planning to travel to, to enable us to prepare for your child's home learning
on their return to the UK.

We hope you have a safe and enjoyable half term.
Kind Regards,

Kelly Eyre
Head of School
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